
 

July 7, 2013: The 2nd Sunday after Pentecost 
(The first Apostles) 

 

Epistle: Romans 2:10-16: 
 

But glory, honor, and peace to everyone who works what is good, to the Jew first and 

also to the Greek. For there is no partiality with God. For as many as have sinned without law 

will also perish without law, and as many as have sinned in the law will be judged by the law 

(for not the hearers of the law are just in the sight of God, but the doers of the law will be 

justified; for when Gentiles, who do not have the law, by nature do the things in the law, these, 

although not having the law, are a law to themselves, who show the work of the law written in 

their hearts, their conscience also bearing witness, and between themselves their thoughts 

accusing or else excusing them) in the day when God will judge the secrets of men by Jesus 

Christ, according to my gospel. 

 

Gospel: Matthew 4:18-23: 
 

And Jesus, walking by the Sea of Galilee, saw two brothers, Simon called Peter, and 

Andrew his brother, casting a net into the sea; for they were fishermen. Then He said to them, 

“Follow Me, and I will make you fishers of men.” They immediately left their nets and 

followed Him. Going on from there, He saw two other brothers, James the son of Zebedee, and 

John his brother, in the boat with Zebedee their father, mending their nets. He called them, 

2and immediately they left the boat and their father, and followed Him. And Jesus went about 

all Galilee, teaching in their synagogues, preaching the gospel of the kingdom, and healing all 

kinds of sickness and all kinds of disease among the people.  

 
  



 
SUMMER SCHEDULE OF CHURCH SERVICES 

 

Due to the fact that Fr. George will be away 
between June 10 and July 18, there will be 

some changes regarding our Church services. 
The church will be open every Sunday and Fr. Deacon 

Severian will serve the Akathist. 
On June 23, the Divine Liturgy will be celebrated  

by the V. Rev. Fr. Mircea Panciuk. 
For any emergency, please call Fr. Mircea at 456-7737. 

 

Have a pleasant Summer! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

At the Annual General Meeting, held on February 24, 
2013, the decision was made to keep the membership 

unchanged, at $100/person ($200/couple). 
We encourage all our members and supporters to pay their 

membership as soon as possible so we can complete 
the various projects during the warm season  
and also to be able to assist the Archdiocese  

with the annual dues. 
 

Keep in mind that $35 of each membership  
goes to the Archdiocese. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 
 
 

 

 
KITCHEN RENOVATION 

 

Our kitchen is in dire need for expansion and renovation. 
In the fall of 2012 we launched a campaign to fundraise  

for this important project. 
The last estimate for the project came at around $80.000. 

We appeal to all of our members, supporters and friends  
to give generously towards this major project  

and support our fundraising events! 
All donors will receive a tax-deductible receipt  

and our heartfelt appreciation. 
 

THANK YOU AND MAY THE GOOD LORD BLESS YOU! 
 


